
  

 

         

 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                             Friday 26th June 2020 

 

This week the Governing Body of the Tibberton and St. Lawrence Federation have been in the 

process of conducting interviews for the Executive Head Teacher appointment, our Chair of    

Governors, Mr Paul Evans, will be updating parents next week on the outcome of this process. 

As part of the interview process, some of the children attending school currently at St. Lawrence 

got to interview in the candidates in a virtual capacity. I would just like to commend the pupils 

here who were confident asking the questions and really did a marvellous job. It is never easy 

conducting meetings in a virtual way but the children were as usual ‘the best they could possibly 

be!’ 

Our end of year reports have now been written and proof-read and ready to go out to parents. 

Due to the current situation we will be emailing your child’s reports out on Monday 29th June. We 

will then be offering a five minute telephone conversation so that parents can discuss progress 

and can ask any questions you may have concerning the reports.  Outlined below is the day and 

window of time that class teachers will be contacting you. I appreciate that the day and times   

allocated may not necessarily fit in with everyone and we can rearrange a few calls if absolutely 

necessary, if you email the school office. In terms of rescheduling telephone conversations, if you 

could make yourself available that would be most helpful as if we receive a high number of     

parents requesting alternative times it becomes very difficult to release staff. Thank you in        

advance for your understanding with this. 

Tuesday 30th June - Year 4 Parents between 9-11am (Mrs Standish) 

                                  Year 6 Parents between 11-12 (Mrs Standish) 

Wednesday 1st July - Class One Parents between 9-12 noon (Mrs Moore) 

                                   Year 5 Parents between 12.30 - 2.30pm (Mrs Standish) 

Thursday 2nd July -    Class Two Parents between 9 –12 noon (Mr Al-Asmar)  

The information received from the government suggests that from September all children will be 

in school on a full-time basis. We are currently awaiting government guidance on this and will be 

in communication when we receive direction on this. As a school we place high importance on 

transition and understand how important this is for our pupils, with this in mind, we will be inviting 

pupils back for a one hour session in the penultimate week to have a ‘Story and Snack’ with the 

teacher who will be teaching them in the new academic year. We will also be inviting our year 6 

pupils back in the last week of term so that they get to finish the St. Lawrence journey with us and 

meet up with their friends and teachers for one last time. 

 

Sending my very best wishes to you all. 

Mrs Alison Moore 

Executive Head Teacher - Ms. Helen Osterfield 

Head of School - Mrs. Alison Moore 



  

 

 

 

         

STORY AND SNACK SESSIONS 

We are inviting children in to meet their new teacher or current teacher for September on the    

following days and times: It will be outside due to the current circumstances so please can      

children bring their own snack and drink. Should the weather be as lovely as it has been this 

week we ask that they wear a hat and suncream will need to be applied before arriving in school. 

For these sessions could they come in school uniform or PE kit. 

MONDAY 6TH JULY -            9 to 10.15am ( Current Y4) Mrs Standish 

                                                10.45—12 noon (Current Y5) Mrs Standish 

TUESDAY 7TH JULY  -          9.45 TO 10.45AM ( Current YR) Mrs Moore 

                                                1.30 to 2.30pm (Current  Y1) Mr Al-Asmar / Mrs Moore 

WEDNESDAY 8TH JULY  -    9.45 to 10.45am (Current Y2) Mr Al-Asmar 

                                                 1.30 TO 2.30pm ( Current  Y3) Mr Worpole / Mr Al-Asmar 

 

YEAR 6 ARRANGEMENTS 

We are inviting our Year 6 pupils in for two full days on Monday 13th July and Tuesday 14th July 

from 9.45am to 2.15pm. 

Please could children come to school in PE kits and bring a packed lunch and a water bottle for 

both days. 

Pupils in Year 6 will be invited back to school on Thursday 16th July from 10 to 11am for their 

Leavers Assembly/presentation. The children will need to wear their school uniform. 

Unfortunately, we are unable to invite parents due to the guidance we have been given, however 

their presentation will be filmed for their leavers DVD. 

Can you please inform the school office on 01952 387780 if you do not want your child to take 

part on the DVD. 
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